
The Honorable Greg Abbott
Governor of Texas
Post Office Box 12428
Austin, Texas 78711

SUBJECT: RECEIPT OF COMMENT LETTER CONCERNING THE DRAFT 
ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT STATEMENT FOR THE INTERIM 
STORAGE PARTNERS CONSOLIDATED INTERIM STORAGE 
FACILITY APPLICATION (DOCKET NUMBER: 72-1050)

Dear Governor Abbott:

I am responding to your November 3, 2020 letter in which you provided comments on the draft 
Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) for Interim Storage Partners’ proposed Consolidated 
Interim Storage Facility (CISF) for spent nuclear fuel. The U.S. Nuclear Regulatory 
Commission (NRC) appreciates your letter and will give full consideration to your comments in 
its preparation of the final EIS.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact me or Mr. James 
Park, NRC Project Manager for the Interim Storage Partners CISF EIS, at (301) 415-6954 or 
via email at James.Park@nrc.gov.

Sincerely,
        

         

John R. Tappert, Director
  Division of Rulemaking, Environmental 
    and Financial Support
  Office of Nuclear Material Safety 
    and Safeguards

Docket No.: 72-1050

November 12, 2020

Signed by Tappert, John
 on 11/12/20
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